
 
Dear Juan Ramírez-Heredia, 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

We would like to congratulate the Rroma Community on the 40
th

 anniversary of the important 

Rroma’s Day celebration, marking the event that took place in London on 8
th

 April, where a 

new future for this martyred community was envisaged. The Rroma people have suffered 

throughout the years all kinds of persecution and discrimination, which is inadmissible. 

Discrimination must be cease and this community and its traditions deserve respect and the 

opportunity to celebrate this date with enthusiasm and hope. 

Wishing the Rroma community around the world a joyous and rewarding celebration, 

 

Best regards, 

 

João Proença 

(General Secretary of UGT) 

 


